November 18, 1975

g Sty dnorses,
green%gg%g?rﬁortﬁ Sarolina 27406

Dear Mr. Amdrews:

I would like to thank you for writing to let us know
that you were able to pick up WEUP on your radio

on North Carolina. WEUP is a day time station, however,
we have been granted night time, so it will not be too
long before we will be operating on night time too.

Again, thank you for letting us hear from you.

Yours truly,

Emerrl] Honilfdp

Emanuel Garrett,
Chief Engineer
Radio Station WEUP
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